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tmandell@fortlauderdale.gov LEWD & LASCIVIOUS MAN 

AT BEALLS OUTLET 
 

***Suspect Photo on Page 2*** 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an incident that took 
place on December 14th, 2010, at the Bealls Outlet Store located at 919 State 
Road 84 in the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 
On December 14th, 2010, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department responded to 
the Bealls Outlet Store in regards to a white male who was taking lewd 
photographs of juvenile females in the changing rooms.  The white male was 
caught taking the lewd photographs by the victim’s mother and quickly fled the 
store, with security chasing him out of the building.  The white male then fled the 
area prior to police arrival. 
 
The white male has been described as in his 40’s, 6’ 0” tall, approximately 220 
pounds, with blue eyes. 
 
At this point, the investigation is still on going.  Anyone with information regarding 
the white male’s identity is encouraged to contact Detective Cahir at 954-828-
5964 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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